
3rd July 2023
THANKS & GOODBYE TO DAN!  

Dan Clode’s last day at the College is this Friday. We’d like to thank him for his excellent work 
driving our iPSC work, he’s helped so many of us throughout his time at the College. There will be 
leaving drinks at Dear Grace from 5.15pm on Friday, come along and wish him all the best for his 

next role at Hoxton Farms!  

Celia Monteiro Domingues has taken over from
Paula Kirby as the new Research Manager for 
the Department. She will be working alongside 
the section managers to support funding 
applications. Celia is your first port-of-call for 
eligibility queries, internal process queries, 
application requirements, letters of support, 
peer review, mock interviews etc.

MRC Shadow Panel internal deadlines
MCMB – 21 July 2023
NMHB – 08 August 2023

NEW! Crick £50M Banton Translation Fund Call
Informative webinar – 12-1pm Weds 12 July
Expression of interest deadline 16 November 
2023

UK DRI Technologists’ Network Launch-
Technologist’s Symposium 2023
10am-4pm Weds 5th July | In person/ Zoom

Joint Bioengineering and Brain Sciences Seminar: 
“High-throughput ‘Omics to Advance Equity in 
Alzheimer’s Disease” – Prof Rena Robinson, 
Vanderbilt University
4-5pm Weds 5th July | Room 228 Royal School of 
Mines SK Campus / Teams

Department of Brain Sciences PhD WIP Presentation
“The brain neurovascular epigenome and its 
association with Alzheimer’s disease” – Kevin 
Ziegler, Nott lab
9.30-10am Thurs 6th July | Teams

Imperial Technicians’ Festival 2023
This year’s Technicians’ Festival will be running 
from 10 to 14 July, with events taking place at 
White City, South Kensington and online. 
This is an opportunity to focus on your 
development, learn something new and network 
with technical colleagues from across the College. 
Highlights include the Technician’ Conference at 
White City, White City facility tours, Career 
Development workshops, and a session on 
laboratory sustainability.
Sign-up on the Technicians’ Portal of the College 
website.

Cyber Security
With recent cyber attacks on other institutions, 
we must remain vigilant against cyber threats 
and scams. It is important that we are all aware 
of cyber security and our responsibilities when it 
comes to protecting accounts and data..
ICT security helps everyone at Imperial stay safe 
online.
You can find lots of helpful resources on cyber 
safety on the College website -
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